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By Sylvia Amerstorfer, Secretary 

Hi dear members and guests! 

CLUB CLOSED until further notice due to 

the COVID-19 Pandemic! 
I hope you are all well and coping with the isolation and social 

distancing. It’s not easy and I miss you all.  
 

We may be closed but I would like to inform you about some 

very uplifting news concerning our Stock Sport: 

 

We the Gold Coast Stock Sport Club would like to express our 

warmest CONGRATULATIONS 

to each and every fellow Stocksport-Player from Sydney, 

Canberra and Melbourne after their fantastic achievements at 

the 2020 ICESTOCK World Championships in Regen/Germany 

which took place from the 3rd to the 14th of March! 

You have made us Aussies proud!  

We Aussie players belong to the world’s best and you won the 

medals to prove it.  

 
 

List of contents for this Newsletter: 
Great pictures and info about the World Championship in 

Regen/Germany this March 2020 
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For up to date information about when the club will reopen  

please check our website at 

www.stocksportclubgoldcoast.com  

or visit us on facebook 
https://www.facebook.com/Gold-Coast-Stock-Sport-Club-295777913894754/  

 

Our thoughts are with all those who have been affected by COVID-19! 

I am looking forward to meet with all of you again as soon as it is safe to do so. 

Look after yourself, your family and friends and your neighbours.  

Keep well! Keep safe! Take care! 

Your Sylvia Amerstorfer  

Secretary of the Gold Coast Stock Sport Club Inc. 

- Home of the Austrian Australian Club Inc. 

For any questions or more info: 

 Phone 5534 7099 and leave your name and phone number and 

we call you back as soon as possible  

 or phone our president Roberta on 0414 774 436  

 email us gcstocksportclub@gmail.com or just reply to this 

newsletter  

 

Have a look at our website:  

www.stocksportclubgoldcoast.com or www.austrianclubgoldcoast.com  
visit us on Facebook https://www.facebook.com/Gold-Coast-Stock-Sport-Club-295777913894754/     

or just google Gold Coast Stock Sport Club facebook 

Want to download a former newsletter?  Here is how to do it:  

Go to http://hswd.net/aaa/ - click on “clubs” – click on 

“Austrian Club Gold Coast QLD” and finally click on 

“Newsletter #”..” (12-111) 

 

 
 
 

If you liked this Newsletter – share it with your friends and keep forwarding it –  
If you don’t want to receive it anymore – please let me know and  

I will remove your address from our mailing list. No problem at all! 
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